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Crag : 945
Hutton : 980
Senset : 935

Washington: 887  

Writing
Class 1: Clara Thompson
Class 2: Elsie Hill
Class 3: Isaac Thompson
Class 4: Percy Langman

Reading
Class 1: Mateo Carling
Class 2: Oscar Hizzard
Class 3: Isaac Parnell
Class 4: Tulisha Sharples

Historian
Class 1: Isla Short
Class 2: Mia Postlethwaite
Class 3: Scarlet Gora
Class 4: Toby Thompson

Scientist
Class 1: Rowan Taylor
Class 2: Shane Bradley
Class 3: Reuben Dawson
Class 4: Katherine Vereker

NEWSLETTER
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  a tree is known by its fruit

Maths 
Class 1: Olivia Perkins
Class 2: Gabriel Dawson
Class 3: Annalise Bagguley
Class 4: Ava Grimshaw

Autumn Term Most Improved Learners 

Dates and Events

Team Points
this week

Well done HUTTON

this term
Well done HUTTON

Design Technology
Class 1: Erin Singleton
Class 2: Rupert Vereker
Class 3: Oliver Robinson
Class 4: Abi Hodkin

Crag : 10902
Hutton : 11683
Senset : 11431

Washington: 10135

Friday 31 2023

April
Monday 17: Back to School 
Friday 21: AONB Moths Workshop - Class 3

May
Monday 8: King's Coronation Bank Holiday
Tuesday 9 - Friday 12: Year Six SATS week
Friday 12: King's Coronation Party day 
WC Monday 22: Electricity Themed Science Week 
Friday 26: INSET DAY

Class 2 are plant experts 
The Easter Bingo was a great
success this week. Over 70 pupils,
parents and grandparents took
part to win one of the fabulous
selection of eggs donated last
week. Every child who attended
went home with an egg too. The
evening raised £350 for the
school. Thanks to everyone who
took part and to those who gave
up their time to run the Bingo. 

Cracking Easter

Egg Bingo

Class Two have spent the past 1/2 term learning all
about plants. They have investigated just what
plants need to grow, planting and tending to their
own sunflower seeds. They have learnt all about
the life cycle of plants and used the school
grounds to go on a plant hunt. It is great to see the
children outside learning in our environment. 

Easter Egg Designs 
Well done to everyone who took part and designed
an egg. There will be a gallery of photos and
winners on the school website later. 

A Very Special Visitor
Classes 1 and 2 were
given a really  amazing
Easter treat today when
Mrs Alty brought in a
one day old baby lamb. 
Everyone had a stroke
and Theo even named
the new arrival Sheila.
Thank you Mrs Alty for
this great experience. 


